
3 June 2022

Excellency,

Further to my letters of 31 March and 5 May 2022, regarding the high-level
debate on the theme “Enhancing youth mainstreaming in crime prevention policies” to
be held on Monday, 6 June 2022, at 10:30 a.m., at United Nations Headquarters, I am
pleased to circulate herewith the final programme for the event. The live list of speakers
can be accessed at the following link:
http://espeakers.unmeetings.org/6275864a7186fd00188e967406052022/index.html

For further information, you may contact Ms. DeAndra Cartwright
(deandra.cartwright@un.org), Adviser on Human Rights, at my Office.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Abdulla Shahid

All Permanent Representatives and
Permanent Observers to the United Nations
New York
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